
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Welcome to this week’s FACES newsletter.  We hope you all had a lovely Easter break! 

 

PRE-LOVED UNIFORM SALE – FRIDAY 10TH MAY 

 

Due to popular demand, we will be holding a pre-loved uniform sale on Friday 10th May, from 

2.45pm in the playground. 

 

This is a perfect time to pick up summer uniform or uniform for your new September 

starters!  Or if your child is in Year Two and leaving us shortly, but has grown out of their 

current uniform, this is a good time to grab a bargain. 

 

All items are £1, except for coats (£5) and hair scrunchies (10p). 

 

If you have any good quality uniform that you no longer need, we would be grateful to receive 

any donations (especially summer items, jogging bottoms and Little Teds uniform).  These can 

be left with the office or handed to a member of the FACES team. 

 

SUMMER FETE – STALLHOLDERS WANTED 

 

Our summer fete will take place on Saturday 6th July from 11am to 2pm and we have made 

lots of exciting plans already.   

 

If you, or your family and friends, would be interested in taking out a stall at this event, 

please let us know.  Prices are £10 and it is a great way to advertise your business!  Grab a 

flyer/booking form from the office if you’re interested. 

 

NEXT FACES MEETING – 16/05/19 

 

FACES meetings will now be suspended until after our AGM in May, to enable the handover 

between the current and proposed committees.  Our next FACES meeting will therefore be 

on Thursday 16th May at 8pm at The Quart Pot in Runwell. 

 

You can contact us through the school office or by emailing 

faces@wickfordcofe.essex.sch.uk.  Or come and find one of us in the playground – we’d love 

to hear from you! 

 

THE FACES TEAM 
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